
 

 

  
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 6 VIPs 
During SATS week (w/c 13thMay) our hardworking Year 6 ‘VIPs’ are invited for breakfast at 8.30 am. 
Children may bring in a spread of their choice to keep at school for the week.  Toast and juice will be 
served.  I’d just like to say to all the parents of Year 6 pupils how proud I am of how hard they’ve been 
working and how much they’ve progressed.   
 
Music Workshop Wednesday 15th May 
We're excited to announce an upcoming Raga Workshop for our class 2 students with internationally 
renowned composer and Carnatic singer, Supriya Nagarajan. This will introduce our young musicians 
to the rich tradition of Indian classical music, focusing on the intricate melodies and rhythms of ragas. 
 
Sponsored Walk  
We are fast approaching our sponsored walk event and have planned for the children to do the 
following walks: 
 
Preschool, reception and year 1 - walk A 
Crake Trees circular - approx. 1 mile. 
 
Years 2, 3 and 4- walk B 
Oddendale Quarry circular and back - approx. 6 miles 
 
Years 5 and 6 – walk C 
Slack Randy circular – approx. 10 and a half miles 
 
On the day we will be meeting in school as usual at 8.45am. All children will have returned to 
school before 3.30pm.  Your child will need: 
· Appropriate clothing for the walk and the weather. This is not school uniform and includes 
  appropriate footwear (not wellies for walks B and C) 
· Suncream applied prior to leaving home 
  
  All children will need a rucksack containing the following: 
· a bottle of water 
· healthy snacks 
· a waterproof coat 
· a sunhat 
· inhalers if required 
· packed lunch which will be provided by school or home 
Children on walk A will eat their lunch at school after the walk has finished and will not need to 
carry it with them. On walks B and C children will be carrying their packed lunch. We ask that 
children do not carry unnecessary items to ensure that their rucksacks are as light as possible. 
We are hoping we will be blessed with beautiful weather on the day and that it will be a great 
success for all. Please approach school with any queries you may have. 
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Pop in and Play 
Our next “Pop in and Play” will be on Monday 20th May. All Children currently not in school or pre-
school, from birth up to 5 years are welcome to join from 9.30am until 10.30am for fun and games.  
Please phone to let us know if you’d like to come. Parents must accompany children.  Please do pass 
on the message to anyone who you think might also like to know. 
 
Summer Fair 
Join us for a day of fun at our school summer fair on Saturday, June 29th, from 11 am to 3 pm.  
There will be inflatables, activities, food, and more.  Don't miss out on the excitement - see you there!  
 
Spirituality...a space to be 
This week’s home discussion: ‘The soul knows no boundaries; it only seeks connection.’  What 
does that mean to you?  We’ll make time in school to share our thoughts over the following days.   
 
 
 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 
 
 
Summary of dates for your diary 
  
  
 13th-16th May    SATS week Y6 
 Monday 20th May   Pop in and Play 
 Monday 20th May   Long Marton Shield 
Friday 24th May   Sponsored Walk 
Wednesday 5th June   Temple Sowerby Cricket Tournament 
Thursday 6th June   Kings Meaburn Cup 
W/C 10th June    Phonics Screening 
Thursday 20th June   Year 6 Carlisle Cathedral Service 
Saturday 29th June   Summer Fair 11 am 
Monday 24th June   Tom Palmer (author) visiting 
Wednesday 3rd July   Sports day / Community Picnic Lunch 
Friday 5th July    Appleby Area Sports Day 
Wednesday 10th July   Back Up Sports Day 
Monday 15th July   Pop in and Play 
Tuesday 16th July   Leavers Service in Church 
Friday 19th July   School ends 2 pm 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/crosby-ravensworth-ce/UploadedDocument/997e366f-bac6-40b5-b989-75182cbb940e/2023-pop-n-play-poster.pdf

